SPECIAL MEETING NOVEMBER 21, 2016

The Franklin Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on Monday, November 21, 2016 at 3:00 P. M. at the Franklin Township Building, 897 State Route, Fombell. Supervisors in attendance were James M. Norton Sr., Curtis Steffler, and Eric Clyde.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, James Norton.

Mr. Norton voiced the invocation followed by the salute to the flag.

Visitors: None

Budget line items were reviewed and discussed.

Mr. Steffler moved to adjourn. Mr. Clyde seconded the motion.

Roll Call: Mr. Norton yes

Mr. Steffler yes Mr. Clyde yes

Shannon Schlosser, Secretary